
Mr. Steven Barney 

250 President Street #701 
Baltimore, MD 21202-4462 

410.625.9262 
paulheid@msn.com 

June 27, 2018 

Former General Counsel to the Senate Armed Service Committee 
National Commission on Military, National and Public Service 
2530 Crystal Drive - Suite 1000 - Box 63 
Arlington, VA 22202 

Re: SAVE THE SELECTIVE SERVICE! 

Dear Mr. Barney: 

It concerns me the Selective Service may eventually be phased out. 
This is a bad idea. When I learned about the National Commission of 
which you are a member, I'm hoping you might provide details about the 
type of comments and suggestions you have received during your outreach 
sessions. I have sent in several messages on line myself, yet nowhere can 
I find an overview of what people are saying. Is there a press release about 
your past meetings I might access? 

I believe the Selective Service is necessary. Especially in light of 
cyber warfare threats. We are too complacent these days about the internet 
and the potential of crippling attacks. We need people in place who can be 
called upon should a deliberate cyber-attack occur. 

Please let me know the type of feedback you are receiving and how 
most American view your mandate as spelled out on your website. Also, 
the Selective Service must stop discriminating against women. Thank you. 
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